
 
 
Perry Beeches Sutton Swim Squad Newsletter 
 
September 2015 
 
We hope that you have all had an enjoyable and relaxing summer break.  Please see 
below upcoming dates for your diary: 
 
26 September 2015          -  Matlock and District Open Meet 
10 October 2015               -  National Arena League Round 1 
17 & 18 October 2015      -  Shrewsbury Open Meet 
24 October 2015               -  Club Night – please see the website for further details 
7 & 8 November 2015       -  Midland Short Course Championships 
14 November 2015           -  National Arena League Round 2 
22 November 2015           -  Birmingham Water Festival 
28 November 2015           -  Etwall Eagles (Masters meet) 
6 December 2015             -  Christmas Gala 
12 December 2015           -  National Arena League Round 3 
 
   
Adult Learn to Swim 
 
Starting on Wednesday 30th September, 
Beeches will be running their first Adult 
Learn to Swim classes. 
 
8pm – Adult Beginners – we have 3 
spaces remaining in this class. 
 
8.30 – Adult improvers – we have 3 
spaces remaining in this class. 
 
Please email 
secretary@perrybeechesswimming.co.uk. 
 
Charge will be £27 a month, payable by 
standing order, plus a membership fee of 
£17 for the remainder of 2015. 
 
Once you have built up your swimming 
skills you may wish to join as a ‘Master’, 
and swim up to 5 times a week, still for 
£27 a month. - Come and Join the FUN!!! 

 Swimming Lesson Blocks/Awards  
 
Swimming lesson blocks: 
 
Week 1 w/c  27.09.15 
Week 2 w/c  04.10.15 
Week 3 w/c  11.10.15 
Week 4 w/c  18.10.15 
Week 5 w/c  25.10.15 
Week 6 w/c  01.11.15 
Week 7 w/c  08.11.15 
Week 8 w/c  15.11.15 
Week 9 w/c  22.11.15  
 
Week 10 w/c  29.11.15   
Assessment week 
 
Week 11 w/c  06.12.15   
Assessment week 
 
Week 12 w/c  13/12/15  Badge 
week (new classes start 03/01/16) 
 
Please note there will be a charge of £2.20 
per award. 
 

 
www.twitter.com/PerryBeechesSSS 
 
www.facebook.com/perrybeechesswimmingclub 

	
  
www.perrybeechesswimming.co.uk	
  
	
  
www.facebook.com/groups/PBSSS 



Widths Classes 
 
Due to the success of the club in the last few months, and the number of new learn to swim 
members who have joined us, we have several widths classes that are currently full. 
 
This means it is no longer possible to automatically be able to attend a different class to the 
one you normally attend (it will depend on the alternative group’s class size). 
 
If you wish your child to swim in a different group please contact us or speak to the teachers/ 
committee members at the pool. 
 
   
Wednesday Night Changes 
 
With effect from this Wednesday 9th September, there are two changes to session times at 
Beeches pool. 
 
Beginners Lengths has a new start time – 6.30pm every Wednesday (Monday night 
remains at 6pm). Vicky Harris is the new teacher for Beginners Lengths on a Wednesday 
(Vicky also teaches Beginners Lengths on a Monday evening at Beeches pool). 
 
The Wednesday night Youth Group will now swim at the same time as the seniors, as per 
the other sessions during the week. Their start time on a Wednesday will now be 8pm with 
Tom Reader. 
 
   
Cash Payers - Membership	
  
	
  
January 2016 will see a small surcharge 
added to the cash payments each month 
– if you would rather change to pay by 
standing order, please ask for a standing 
order form from the sweetie desk at 
beeches. 
 
All payments must be made monthly – 
any late payers will lose the right to pay 
by cash. 
 

 Vote for Beeches to win £1000 
 
The voting is now open for our Swim Club 
Awards 2015! All you need to do now is 
choose your club in the drop down list, 
enter your email address and submit your 
vote! Voting for the winning club will close 
on the 2nd October 2015. 
 
http://www.simplyswim.com/blog/vote-for-
your-swim-club-to-win-1000-of-simply-swim-
vouchers/ 
 

   
Congratulations  
 
Congratulations go to Mandy Blizard, who was presented with the West Midlands Regional 
ASA Volunteer of the Year award. Mandy has also been shortlisted for the national ASA 
Aquatic Awards ‘Volunteer of the Year’. She will be attending the awards ceremony at 
Leamington Spa on 14th November to find out if she has won. 
 
Congratulations go to Paul Bates who has been nominated to the Birmingham Post and Mail 
Sports Awards 2015, in the category of Amateur Sportsman of the Year Award. 
 
A big well done to Mandy and Paul from all at Perry Beeches SSS swimming club. 
 
Please see our website,	
   www.perrybeechesswimming.co.uk , to read about all the other 
successes of our swimmers. 
   
 


